






Dear	Friends	and	Supporters	of	the	Academy:	 


Founded	in	2004,	the	Academy	of	St.	Louis	is	a	non-
profit	private	school	that	provides	a	unique	
environment	for	students	from	Kindergarten	through	
high	school	who	struggle	with	learning	challenges.	


We	specialize	in	developing	a	highly	individualized	
education	plan	for	each	student	that	addresses	
academic,	social,	and	functional	areas.	In	addition,	we	provide	job	training	services	for	our	
students	as	they	transition	out	of	High	School.	AdvancEd	NCA	CASI	whose	high	standards	
ensure	excellence	in	teaching	and	consistent	student	progress	accredits	the	Academy.	You	
can	learn	more	about	the	Academy	at	www.acadstl.org.


Our	programs	change	the	lives	of	students.	


This	year,	the	Academy	of	St.	Louis	is	celebrating	its	21st	annual	"Evening	of	Hope	and	
Promise"	dinner	auction	on	Saturday,	April	26,	2025,	at		St.	Joseph	of	Manchester	Parish.

		 
We	expect	an	attendance	of	over	275	guests,	providing	a	large	audience	for	advertising	
opportunities.		Last	year	we	raised	nearly	$200,000	for	these	students	and	you	can	help	us	
reach	more	students	as	we	continue	to	grow	and	expand	our	school.		


Please	consider	the	following	tax-deductible	donations:


	 	Program	Advertisement	 	 	 Advertisement	Opportunities																									

																	Auction	Items/Gift	Certificates										 			Monetary	Donations


Simply	return	the	enclosed	Donation	Form	to	the	address	indicated;	details	about	
each	opportunity	are	provided	on	the	form.	Your	contribution	will	make	a	
significant	difference	in	the	lives	of	our	students	and	their	families	dealing	with	
disabilities	and	developmental	delays.		


On	behalf	of	the	students,	teachers,	and	staff	of	the	Academy,	we	thank	
you	for	your	thoughtful	consideration.


With	gratitude	for	your	support,


Kelly	Winter,	Events	Coordinator

Kwinter@acadstl.org	/636.368.6274

EIN#	73-1712404

Academy	of	St.	Louis	505	St.	Joseph	Ln,	Manchester	MO	63021


Tel:636-534-5099


